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We appreciate the focus your administration is directing to the needs of the Central Valley and 

hope you will take the necessary action to address this hazard in the Fresno-Clovis metropolitan 

area. Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter. We, the undersigned, anxiously await 

your response. 

Sincerely, 

NATHAN MAGSIG 

Chairman, Fresno County 

STEVE BRANDAU 

Supervisor, Fresno County 

BUDDY MENDES BRIAN PACHECO 

Vice-Chairman, Fresno County Supervisor, Fresno County 

SAL QUINTERO 

Supervisor, Fresno County 


